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Carnival Cruise President Christine Duffy Selected For Prestigious Department Of Defense
Conference

March 27, 2018

Duffy among Select Group Chosen to Engage with Senior Military Officials and Private Sector Business and Community Executives for the
Secretary of Defense’s 2018 Joint Civilian Orientation Conference (JCOC 88)

MIAMI — March 27, 2018 — Christine Duffy, president of Carnival Cruise Line, has been selected to participate in the Joint Civilian Orientation
Conference (JCOC) hosted by the Secretary of Defense. The JCOC program is the oldest and most prestigious public liaison program in the
Department of Defense.

As a JCOC participant, Duffy will join other business leaders in an intense week-long agenda from June 10-16, 2018, engaging with senior military
officials and U.S. Service members. In addition to visiting key military installations and participating in tactical training exercises, she will gain a better
understanding of the roles and mission of the U.S. Armed Forces; their skills, capabilities and equipment employed in defense of our nation.

m honored to be selected to participate in this prestigious program and I'm looking forward to getting an in-depth look at how our military operates and
the tremendous skills and passion of the thousands of men and women who serve our country proudly,” said Duffy.

The JCOC program is directly linked to the Department of Defense’s new initiative, This Is Your Military. The goal of this initiative is to educate and
accurately inform the American public on the military's relevance, innovativeness and how it is a force for good. It also seeks to introduce the
American public to those who currently serve, and dispel common misperceptions about the military.

“Carnival Cruise Line has a strong relationship with our Armed Forces, including coordination with the Navy and Coast Guard on maritime safety, the
recognition ceremonies of our service men and women that are a popular tradition on all Carnival cruises, and support of Operation Homefront and our
military families,” said Vice Admiral William Burke (Ret.), Chief Maritime Officer for Carnival Corporation. “This experience will provide even greater
insight for Christine into the capabilities and expertise of our Armed Forces and how Carnival can continue to strengthen its partnership and support.”

The objective of the JCOC public liaison program is to help bridge the growing military-civilian divide by:

e Educating and informing participants about the strength and readiness of the U.S. Armed Forces through personal
observation of Army, Marine Corps, Navy, Air Force, and Coast Guard operations.

e Providing a better understanding of the rewards of military service.

e Providing the American public opportunities to obtain a better understanding of national defense policies and programs
through the eyes of opinion leaders who have spent time with their military.

About Carnival Cruise Line

Carnival Cruise Line, part of Carnival Corporation & plc (NYSE/LSE: CCL; NYSE: CUK), is "The World's Most Popular Cruise Line®" with 25 ships
operating three- to 16-day voyages to The Bahamas, Caribbean, Mexican Riviera, Alaska, Hawaii, Canada, New England, Bermuda, Europe, Cuba,
Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific Islands. Two 133,500-ton Vista class ships are currently scheduled for delivery - Carnival Horizon in 2018 and
Carnival Panorama in 2019. Additionally, two new 180,000-ton ships are scheduled to enter service in 2020 and 2022.
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